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Thursday, November 9, 2017

6:30 PM – 8:00 PM

Ridgewood HS - Auditorium

It is with great pleasure that we write to invite 
our future Rebel families to 7th and 8th Grade 
Open House during the evening of Thursday, 

November 9th from 6:30-8:00 pm at Ridgewood 
High School in the Auditorium.  The evening is 

centered on the theme of “Triple A” – Academics, 
Activities, and Athletics.  All of our teachers, 

coaches, staff, and members of our student body 
will be on hand throughout the evening to 
showcase our offerings and experiences.

We look forward to meeting the families of our 
current and future Rebel students!

Ridgewood High School
District 234

7500 W. Montrose
Norridge, IL 60706

www.ridgenet.org

______

November 9, 2017

6:30 pm – 8:00 pm

______

Academics

______

Activities

______

Athletics

______

Questions?

Please contact 

Chris Uhle - Principal

cuhle@ridgenet.org 

(708) 697-5534


